
    May 13, 1996

Mr. John Wilbur
Vice President
DENISON INDUSTRIES
P.O. Box 1459
Denison, Texas  75021-1459

Re: Standard Exemption Registration No. 44
   Aluminum Foundry
   Denison, Grayson County
   Account ID No. GI-0030-C

Dear Mr. Wilbur:

This is in response to your letter dated April 11, 1996 
concerning the proposed changes to the referenced facilities.  
We understand that the cold process core machine authorized for 
relocation from Building 3908 to Building 804 by Texas Natural 
Resource Conservation Commission (TNRCC) letter dated May 2. 
1995, Permit No. 214B will remain in Building 3908.  Therefore, 
four isocure core machines will operate in Building 3904 and no 
isocure core machines will operate in Building 804.

After evaluation of the information which you have furnished, we 
have determined that your proposed changes will not increase the 
emissions from the facility.  On this basis, no changes in the 
exemption status will be required.  The information which you 
supplied will be incorporated into the exemption file.

Please file this letter with your files for Permit Nos. 214A and 
214B.

Your cooperation in this matter is appreciated.  If you have 
further questions, please contact Mr. Dois Webb of our New 
Source Review Division at (512) 239-1575.

Sincerely, 

Gary I. Wallin, P.E.  
Manager, Mechanical Section
New Source Review Division



GW/DW/ss

Enclosures

cc: Mr. Jesse Macias, Air Program Manager, Arlington
Record No. 42881 
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